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CMSA DONATES $5,000 TO NATIONAL BREAST CANCER FOUNDATION  

AS PART OF CHAIRMAN’S CHOICE CHARITY PROGRAM 

 

(CMSA, Cerritos, CA) – On May 6, 2017, CMSA President Steve Weitekamp and CMSA 

Senior Chairman Robert Fraser presented a $5,000 check to National Breast Cancer Foundation 

(NBCF) Senior Director of Development Danae Johnson at the Oasis Awards Luncheon at the 

99th Annual CMSA Convention held at The Westin Mission Hills Golf Resort & Spa in Rancho, 

Mirage, Calif.  

 

The NBCF is a recipient of the Chairman’s Choice Charity program. This program allows every 

incoming CMSA Chairman to select a charity, with Board approval, to make a one-time $5,000 

contribution on behalf of the CMSA. 

 

During Fraser’s tenure as the 2016-2017 CMSA Chairman, he selected NBCF as his Chairman’s 

Choice Charity. This charity is close to his heart because two of his sisters are breast cancer 

survivors. In addition to selecting this organization to receive $5,000, Fraser also helped raise 

awareness and collected donations for NBCF through his company’s website. 

 

The mission of NBCF:  

 

“The National Breast Cancer Foundation's mission is to provide help and inspire 

hope to those affected by breast cancer through early detection, education, and 

support services.” 

 

The California Moving & Storage Association (CMSA) is a nonprofit trade association 

representing more than 385 licensed and insured movers operating in California. The CMSA also 

includes more than 135 associate member companies.  Established in 1916, the CMSA is 

comprised of 12 chapters strategically located throughout California. 
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(L-R) CMSA Senior Chairman Robert Fraser, National Breast Cancer Foundation Senior 

Director of Development Danae Johnson, CMSA President Steve Weitekamp. 


